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19 May 2021 
 
 

Stage 2 Dance Costume Update 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Our wonderful stage 2 dance is underway for our upcoming performances. Costumes have been 
finalised and are currently being individually made. To tie our costume together, all girls will require 
a pair of white lace-up canvas shoes for their performances. 
 
White canvas lace-up shoes can be bought from stores including Big W and Kmart for under $10. 
Students will need these shoes by 9 June. Please write your child’s name on the inside of the shoe. 
If your child requires socks, please make sure they cannot be seen. 
 
Further information about our upcoming performances will be sent home soon. 
 
 
 
 
Miss Kilmore                                                                              Mrs Stanford 
Dance Coordinator Stage 2                          Principal 
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